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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPECT OF  

PROFIT WARNING 

 

Reference is made to the announcement of Contel Technology Company Limited (the “Company”, 
and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 27 March 2023 in relation to profit warning 
of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2022 (the “Profit Warning Announcement”). 

The Company would like to clarify that the Chinese version of the Profit Warning Announcement 
requires amendment:  the Group is expected to record a net loss of not less than approximately 
US$1.5 million for the Year as compared to a net profit of approximately US$2.2 million for the 
year ended 31 December 2021. Relevant information in the English version of the Profit Warning 
Announcement is correct. 

Save as the aforesaid, the contents of the Profit Warning Announcement remain unchanged.  

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the securities of the Company. 

 

By order of the Board 
Contel Technology Company Limited 

Au Ka Man Silkie 
Company Secretary 

 
Hong Kong, 30 March 2023 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Lam Keung, Mr. Qing Haodong, Mr. Mai Lu 
and Ms. Cheng Yu Pik as executive directors; Mr. Dan Kun Lei, Raymond, Mr. Chan Ngai Fan and Mr. 
Lai Man Shun as independent non-executive directors. 


